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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
MUGS for PUGS 

 

Join us on Saturday, November 8th between 11am to 3pm for our 
annual “Mugs for Pugs” event.  We have a new DOG-FRIENDLY bar 
that will host this event.  We will serve a “sloppy joe” sandwich with 
chips for a nominal fee.  We will also have some raffles and silent 
auction items. 
Join us at the “Up and Under Pub” located at 1216 E. Brady Street in 
Milwaukee.  There is metered street parking in the area and a public 
metered parking lot that is located on North Arlington Place NORTH of 
East Brady Street which is the street east of the Up & Under Pub. 
 

There will be a pug costume contest at 1:30pm. 
 

Afterwards you can stroll up and down East Brady Street and shop at 
the dog-friendly businesses. 
 

Annual Milwaukee Christmas Parade 
 

It is that time of year to start thinking about...yes, the holidays!  
Christmas is a short time away.  The Milwaukee Holiday Parade is only 
6 weeks away.  Milwaukee Pug Fest will again be in the 
Milwaukee Holiday Parade. 
 

Date: Saturday November 22, 2014 
Time to be at the parade site:  8:00-8:15 the very latest 
Attire:  Your pugs can be dressed in any type of holiday attire they 
would like.  
  

Please this year, no humans can be dressed like Santa except the big 
guy himself, per request of the Milwaukee Holiday Parade personnel! 
 

Things to bring: Your  HOLIDAY SPIRIT AND THE WILLINGNESS TO 
HAVE A GREAT TIME. 
Pug fans everywhere will be watching the Milwaukee Holiday Parade 
from all over the world, and we do not want to disappoint them, so we 
would like as many pugs and their parents to come out and walk in the 
parade. You will have a great time, make many people happy, and your 
holiday spirit will be contagious!  
Your pugs can walk in the parade, or if they prefer, a Holiday 
Decorated Stroller or Wagon would be great too.   
  

Please come join us at the Milwaukee Holiday Parade and help make 
millions of people and their pets happy.   
We guarantee you and your pugs will have a wonderful time and you 
will catch that holiday spirit! 
  



If you would like to join us at the Milwaukee Holiday Parade, email Joe 
and Diane at: jdponzo@yahoo.com .  You need to be registered to 
receive a parking pass that provides free parking at the street meters. 
  
Those who will be walking in the parade, we will email your parade 
information to you (2) weeks prior to the parade date of November 
22rd, 2014. 
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